
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 17, 1997 

 

 

BY FEDERAL EXPRESS 

 

Ms. Megan Floyd  Desnoyers 

Supervisory Archivist 

John F. Kennedy Library 

Columbia Point 

Boston, Massachusetts  02125 

 

Dear Megan: 

 

It was good to talk to you today.  I am pleased by the progress that you have made with the “punch 

list,” Manchester papers, and Lincoln papers.  We look forward to receiving your shipment of 

materials. 

 

As promised, I am enclosing copies of the court pleadings in White v. Ray, CA No. AMD- 96-3803 

and the pleadings in the probate proceedings for the estates of Evelyn M. Lincoln and Harold W. 

Lincoln.  The pleadings include the wills, and at least one inventory and one appraisal. 

 

I look forward to speaking with you soon. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 

Enclosures 


